
134 Columbus Street

Itoat anb Courier
CHARLESTON, SC 29403-4800 (843) 577-7111

Oct. 29, 2012

Gov. Nikki Haley 
Office of the Governor 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, SC 29201

Governor:

This is a formal request under the S.C. Freedom of Information Act to inspect and/or copy all 
records and correspondence relating to the breach of the Department of Revenue's computers by 
an unknown hacker this year.

This request includes, but is not limited to, written letters, memos, emails and text messages 
generated or received by your office in connection with the cyber-hacking of Social Security 
numbers and credit and debit card numbers contained in DOR databases.

Please waive any applicable fees. Release of the information is in the public interest because 
it will contribute significantly to public understanding of government operations and activities.

Please cite the specific exemption under the FOIA if you choose to withhold any of the 
requested materials.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Glenn Smith
Staff Reporter
The Post and Courier 
843-937-5556 
gsmith@postandcourier.com 

cc: Rob Godfrey
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